





I just want to express my gratitude for allowing me to act as a
 Guardian on NFHF #22.  The experience is one that I will hold dear for
 the rest of my life and I know the Veterans will too.  I am so very
 fortunate to have had this opportunity and thank you from the bottom
 of my heart.  The entire day was planned and executed professionally
 with a personal touch because of all of you!  Thank you for your hard
 work and dedication to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight.  It is such a
 great organization with amazing people!  Thanks again!
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